
From: Tom McCormick
To: Keith Scully; Betsy Robertson; Doris McConnell; Laura Mork; Eben Pobee; John Ramsdell; Chris Roberts
Cc: agenda comments; Bristol Ellington; John Norris
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Update needed re acquisition of the beach parcel (Ordinance 967—passed by the City Council on June 6, 2022)
Date: Friday, January 20, 2023 8:57:53 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Councilmembers,

It has been more than seven months since you voted unanimously to acquire the beach parcel located between the northern end of Saltwater Park and the southern end of 27th Ave NW, for the
purpose of securing additional public park land. (Ordinance 967—passed by the City Council on June 6, 2022). 

The public is anxiously waiting for the City to complete its acquisition of the beach parcel. 

Request: Please provide the public with an update on when the City will complete its acquisition of the beach parcel.

Thank you.

Tom McCormick
“Safe beach access for everyone, forever.” 

PS: The photos below were taken yesterday afternoon (01/19/2023) at about 4:20 pm. The tide was dropping about two feet per hour. Hide tide was 11.0 feet at 1:21 pm. Then it starting dropping,
until it reached low tide of -2.6 feet at 8:51 pm. A huge drop of 13.6 feet over 7-1/2 hours = a drop of 1.8 feet per hour.
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